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Dear valued relation,

We would like to inform you officially of an exciting development in our company.

After 10 years of being the founder and shareholder of our company, Van Weelde Group has transferred
the shares of CSC Crewing to Oceanwide Group. Van Weelde Group is now fully focusing on operating
its growing fleet.

Oceanwide, like CSC Crewing, has been active in our crewing world for a long time. The transition to
Oceanwide gives us the opportunity to broaden and strengthen our services.

Together with Oceanwide, we will ensure that our services remain as you are accustomed to and strive to
only make them better. If there is any restructuring to the services as they are now we will inform you
personally over the coming months.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.
On behalf of CSC Crewing BV On behalf of Oceanwide Group
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Michelle Leach Theo Nieboer

Senior Consultant ; Managing Director



